
From: Jacklyn Zirkle
To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: Written comments - Notary rulemaking hearing 04/17/2018
Date: Friday, March 23, 2018 5:01:42 PM

I agree with some of the other Notaries who have responded regarding the training at renewal
requirement. I believe that it is the responsibility of the individual as a Notary Public to make sure
they are following all rules and are staying up to date themselves on any changes to the laws.
I don’t see this new rule being beneficial to existing notaries. The emails and notifications I receive
from the CO SOS I do read if there are any changes and adjust myself accordingly. Notifications and
reading literature on any rule changes would suffice for me, not new training that I have to complete
every time I renew.
Sincerely,
 
Jacklyn Zirkle
Bank of Colorado
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